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“Pray for the peace of Jerusalem: they shall prosper that love thee. “ Psalm 1 22:6
Summer 2020 Newsletter

Dear Friends in Christ,

Greetings to you in the precious and holy name of our Lord Jesus Christ. May this newsletter find you dear
ones blessed and prosperous in him, who is the fountain of all blessings!

We are very hopeful this year that we will be able to continue to spread the word of God to Jewish homes
all over the world. Every year that passes the persecution of Christians has increased. The way the world
is going and the attitudes of the people are evidence that we all need to hear the word of our Lord, so we
may believe in the Gospel of Jesus Christ. We have experienced firsthand how delivering Gospel can
change lives. We started 2020 with an enormous project, mailing New Testaments into Atlanta, GA. It is
estimated that there are somewhere around 25,000 Jewish homes in Atlanta. With the current health
crisis and my own health issues have forced us to delay this project but we do intend to complete this task
within the upcoming months.

“With joy you will draw water from the wells of salvation. In that day you will say: “Give Praise to the
Lord, proclaim his name; make known among the nations what he has done, and proclaim that his name
is exalted. Isaiah 12: 3-4. We have been instructed that once we personally accept salvation, we are to tell
everyone we come in contact with about the Goodness of the Lord and the sacrifice Jesus made so that we
all may enjoy the peace of God and eternal life with him.

We believe whole heartedly that the Bible is the true living word and will be fulfilled. This being said one of
the most pivotal points according to the word is the Evangelist of the tribulation period. We must not only
continue to press on and God will maintain the rest. I would like to ask that each and every one of you
continue to pray for my health and strength as I will for you. Over the past few months, I have been going
to doctors and even been in the hospital with intestinal issues. But God is good and has seen fit to bless
me a while longer. My son, Paul Davis, is now helping with the ministry and will do an excellent job.

Going Forward: The priority of our ministry has always been to get the Word of God into the homes and hands of
Jewish people. This year we have a New Testament printed in Spanish that we are hand delivering and mailing as
well. By the Grace of God, we will continue to mail into different cities and states to continue this work. Thank
each and every one for your continued prayers and support. Without it, this mission would not have been as
successful as it has been for over fifty years.

In Christ,
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Remember to keep looking up for He just might come today!



